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Our Ref: SUBEB/A/1002                            5th February 2025 

Representative, 

NBM of Africa Worldwide,  

Amagba, 

Edo state. 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

RE: REQUEST FOR PERMISSION TO VISIT AND DISTRIBUTE EDUCATIONAL MATERIALS TO PUPILS AND 

STUDENTS OF SELECTED PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

I would like to refer to your letter dated 5th February 2025, requesting for your organization to 

be given approval to distribute educational materials to pupils in Twelve (12) of our schools. 

2. Following interactions between your organization and the Board, I am directed to give you 

approval as follows: 

• The schools approved for the event are: 

o Eronsoyen Primary School in Ikpoba Okha Local Government Area 

o Ohovbe Primary School in Ikpoba Okha Local Government Area 

o Army Children Primary School in Ikpoba Okha Local Government Area 

o Uwa Primary School, Uteh in Ikpoba Okha Local Government Area 

o Eyean Primary School in Uhunmwonde Local Government Area 

o Urora Primary School in Ikpoba Okha Local Government Area 

o Ekose-Uwagie Primary School in Uhunmwonde Local Government Area 

o Osaretin Primary School in Uhunmwonde Local Government Area 

o Amufi Primary School in Ikpoba Okha Local Government Area 

o Iguomo Primary School in Uhunmwonde Local Government Area 

o Queen Ede Secondary School in Ikpoba Okha Local Government Area 

o Okhuahe Primary School in Uhunmwonde Local Government Area 

• The approved date for your event is 10th February to 21st February 2025. A school is to be 

visited for each day as listed above. 

• A representative from the LGEA office/school must be represented during the event 

 

3. Your contact at the Board is Imonkhai Timothy, 07085303532. 

The Board lauds your efforts in supporting quality basic education delivery for the Edo child. We 

look forward to further collaboration with you. 

Please, accept the highest regards of the Executive Chairman. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Ighodaro Augustine  

Dir. Social Mobilization 

For: The Executive Chairman 


